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March 17, 2020 

VIA EMAIL & RESS 

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Re:  Board File No. EB-2019-0037 – 2020 Cost of Service Application 
 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. – Licence No. ED-2002-0559 
 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Pursuant to Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc’s (GSHi) Interrogatory Response Submission of March 10th, 2020, GSHi hereby 
submits the response to School Energy Coalition Interrogatory 16 (SEC-16).    

GSHi has also noted that an incorrect version of the Participation and Cost Report was included in its original 
interrogatory submission and has included the correct version of the report with this submission. 

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely,  

Original Signed By 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 
Supervisor – Regulatory 
 
Cc:  Donald Lau, Case Manager 
 Mike Buonaguro 
 Intervernors in EB-2019-0037 


